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Question on Building Maintenance Grant Scheme for Elderly Owners 

 
 

      Ms Amy YUNG notified this Council that she would raise the following enquiry 
at the Islands District Council meeting to be held on 4 September this year: 
 
 

“ Many elderly residents reflected to me that the cost of building 
maintenance works was high and they found it unaffordable.  As such, 
I would like to invite representatives of Urban Renewal Authority and 
Hong Kong Housing Society to attend the meeting and explain the 
Building Maintenance Grant Scheme for Elderly Owners, including the 
application procedures and matters requiring attention, etc.    ” 
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